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Good afternoon,

Earlier today DairyNZ released our second annual View from the Cow Shed report.

This report was informed by a survey of 425 farmers from right across New Zealand and looks
closely at both the challenges and opportunities facing rural communities at the moment.

Included in the report are DairyNZ’s top 10 policy priorities that we believe will improve
outcomes for Kiwi dairy farmers.

A hard copy will be sent to you office over the coming weeks, but until then you can access a PDF
version here:

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please let me know.

Aaron Letcher

Senior Manager Strategic Engagement

DairyNZ

Email xxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxxxxxx.xx.xx
Online: dairynz.co.nz | facebook.com/dairynz | twitter.com/dairynz
Cnr Ruakura & Morrinsville Roads | Newstead | Private Bag 3221| Hamilton 3240 | NEW ZEALAND
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